
 

 

Supplementary Statement 4 
This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public 
Health on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of Northumberland County Council, and 
forms part of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. 

Since the publication of Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) on 30th 
September 2022, the following change in pharmaceutical services has occurred:  

 

PNA Details  

PNA Published      30th September 2022 
Date of Supplementary Statement       12th January 2024 
Supplementary Statement Number       4 

 

Type of Change 

New Opening  
Pharmacy Closure  
Change in Hours  
Change in Ownership   Changes in ownership 
Pharmacy Relocation  

 

Details of Change 

The following pharmacies have been subject to a change of ownership since the publication 
of the PNA in October 2022 

1. Ashington Healthcare Ltd, trading as Allied Pharmacy Ashington has taken over L 
Rowlands Ltd.  2 Lintonville Terrace from 21/11/23 

2. MD & AG Burdon have taken over the pharmacy at Widdrington Surgery from 
19/11/23 

 

This supplementary statement to Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment is 
issued in accordance with paragraph 3D (3) in Part 1A of the NHS (Pharmaceutical 
Services) Regulations 2005. If you require further information please contact 
Pamela.forster@northumberland.gov.uk  

 

Prepared by Anne Everden Pharmacy Consultant to Public Health 

on behalf of Gill O’Neill 

Executive Director of Public Health 
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